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To Members of House Education Committee, As a grandmother and concerned 

citizen, I support HB 4124. Too much pressure is put on our kids at too young an 

age. I have seen the negative effects of this on my grandchildren. We need to know 

what tests are being administered, their costs and reasons why they are necessary. 

Thank you, 

Janice Zagorin 

School district 4J 

 


